GLASTONBURY LANDOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
P.O. Box 312 » Emigrant, MT 59027 < 406-451-0033
www.glamontana.org ¢ info@glamontana.org

January 22, 2016

Dear Member,

The Project Review Committee proposes the following fee changes for any Project
Review Application submitted.

These changes will enable the GLA to cover the administration costs required to process
each Project Review application. This will help to ensure that the cost for administrative
processing is covered by the landowner submitting the application. Larger projects that
require more administrative time use some of the impact fees to cover costs. The
following fee changes are necessary:

1. All non-refundable application fees will be increased from $10 to $25 for all
projects submitted. (This application fee includes one [1] form A-J)

2. Each additional form submitted with the same application at the same time incurs
an additional non-refundable fee of $10. See the list of forms A-J below.

Please visit the GLA website http://www.glamontana.org/projects/ for more information
on the project application process.

If you have any comments or questions on the proposed fee changes, please submit them
within 30 days to the GLA Board at info@glamontana.org or send them to PO Box 312,
Emigrant, MT 59027.

Thank you,

The GLA Project Review Committee

List of project review forms:

Form A: Residence / Addition / Other Structure
Form B: Well

Form C: Septic / Sewage Disposal System
Form D: Subdivision / Family Conveyance / Boundary Adjustment
Form E: Road / Driveway

Form F: Factory-Built Residence or Structure
Form G: Manufactured Home Placement

Form H: Variance

Form [: Commercial / Institutional

Form J: Signage / Other Project
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